Mayfield Women's Club 53rd Annual Meeting and Banquet

June 1, 2019

"Women. . .Paying it Forward"







The table centerpieces showcased our many projects and charities. This one has school supplies that we collect each year for foster children.



Georgene and Gail are looking at the beautiful Annual Book prepared by our *Historian*, Stasia.

These albums are stored in the Mayfield Historical Society.

What a wonderful occasion to socialize with friends, review our successes, and welcome our officers.



Barb, outgoing *Treasurer*; Marie, *Arts Chairman*; and Marcia, *Corresponding Secretary*



Carolyn, *Education Chair*; and Betty Jo, longtime member and *Leader of Everything*!!



Barbara buying a raffle ticket from Cathy.



Cathy and Stasia, Historian



Dig out your money, Joan! Cathy and Audrey at the seller's table counting out tickets.





Patt, International Outreach Chairman;

and Georgene, co-President

Ladies in Blue: Barb; Sheila, Social Committee Chairman; and Rose Ann





Marty, Welfare co-Chairman; and Carolyn





Audrey, *in-coming Treasurer*, showing Pat a dessert tray.



Barb and Diane, *co-President*, sharing a moment looking at the scrapbook.



Betty; Sally, *Membership Chairman*, and Patti



Dorothy and Chris, Welfare Chair, head to head!



Peg, coming down the hall like Royalty!





Dino's Catering delivered a wonderful dinner enjoyed by all.













L to R: Georgene, Joan, Marie, Diane, Betty and Barbara

Stasia offering dessert to Mary Ann, Chris and Vaughn, *International Potluck Chair*.





Betty Jo and Patsy



Here's Stasia offering dessert to Judy, Carolyn, Nancy and Betty Jo

Co-Presidents Georgene and Diane give a review of the accomplishments and successes of the Club this past year.





Installation of Officers for 2019-2010

Incoming Officers were given a hat with a color that represented the duties and responsibilities of their office.



















L to R: Diane, co-President; Georgene, co-President, Sally, 2nd VP Membership; Audrey, Treasurer; Marcia, Corresponding Secretary



BIG THANK YOU to Carolyn, Patti, and Audrey for a wonderful Annual Meeting and Installation of officers.

